
DEPARTMENT OF INFRASTRUCTURE

PALMERSTON ROAD UPGRADES
ROYSTONEA AVENUE - THIRD LANE
The Northern Territory Government is undertaking a series of road 
improvements in and around Palmerston which started in 2015 and will 
continue this year. With Palmerston being one of Australia’s fastest 
growing cities, the Northern Territory Government is committed to 
ensuring the road network is upgraded to ensure it services the growth of 
the region.
Works will soon start on the construction of the third lane outbound on 
Roystonea Avenue between the Tiger Brennan Drive overpass, Palmerston 
and the Temple Terrace intersection.  
Motorists may experience short delays while we deliver these 
improvements. Please allow extra time/take an alternative route for travel 
along Roystonea Avenue during busy periods. Works include:
• New intersection to new commerical develoment
• Upgrade of intersection at Yarrawonga Road / Packard Avenue
• Upgrade of intersection at University Avenue
• Upgrade of intersection at The Boulevard.
To minimise disruption to traffic, majority  of works will take place outside 
of peak hours of travel. Temporary speed restrictions and lane closures will 
be in place.  Some night works will be required. Access to businesses will 
remain at all times. Work will be completed late 2016.
Keep up to date with the latest information via the website, newspaper 
advertising or ‘like us’ on Facebook at NT Road Report.
Queries can be directed to Department of Infrastructure’s Senior Project 
Manager Ben Langdon on 8999 4822 or email civilprojects.doi@nt.gov.au

For further information visit www.nt.gov.au

facebook.com/roadreportnt


